| am opposed to SB 941. It does NOTHING to increase safety. Criminals do NOT register their guns.
Increase funding for law enforcement agencies including the Oregon State Police that the existing
plethora of laws already enacted become viable tools. This bill only increases the burden on law abiding
citizens. The gun used at Clackamas was stolen. The guns used at Sandy Hook were stolen after a
murder. This bill would not in any way prevent these incidents.

Respectfully
Michael Newell



